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Comments: As a former Forest Recreation Staff Officer, | am writing to express my opinion that using a CE for
the Holland Lake Special Use Permit expansion is inappropriate and should be evaluated using an EA or EIS.
There are numerous areas that must be addressed, both within the existing project, in the adjacent National
Forest land and specifically designated Wilderness, and in the local communities. The impacts of year-round
visitors and a great increase in Visitor Use Days on the adjacent lands will likely result in negative impacts on the
land, wildlife populations and violations of the Wilderness Act.



